From: Suzanne Burston <shb242932@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 1:59 PM
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA

Subject: RIN 1210-AB32

Dear Sirs,

| am writing to state that US Citizens should have the right to trade options, in or outside an IRA, without restrictions
being placed on these transactions by the government.

The ability to trade options helps offset losses and is an important tool for citizens to use in order to augment their
portfolio.

Respectfully,

Suzanne Burston

Suzanne's iPad




